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The Scholar Leadership Council met on Wednesday, February 14, Wednesday, March 14,
and Wednesday, May 9 at 3 pm. Members of the council consist of Ms. Elizabeth
Christopher, Ms. Alexis Gordon, Ms. Vania Linares (chair), Ms. Audrey Millaris, Ms.
Elizabeth Perez, Mr. Zephaniah Senior, Mr. Avery Stansbury, and Ms. Maryam Zorba (vice
chair).

Compass shared with the SLC that re-enrollment opened on March 15, and scholars who re-
enroll for the 2018-19 school year by Friday, March 16t will receive a ‘Proud Scholar’ t-
shirt. Compass is also offering new supports for scholars: Adventure to Fitness for fitness
resources for online elementary and options program scholars, and ThinkingStorm for
tutoring resources for online middle and high school scholars.

Compass also shared with the SLC that based on suggestions from scholars and learning
coaches, they have opened Employee of the Year nominations for scholars and learning
coaches to nominate teachers, counselors, staff, and administrators for the honor, to be
awarded at the Annual Meeting in June.

In its inaugural year, the Scholar Leadership Council shared valuable feedback with
Compass staff and had an opportunity to share a reflection of the year at our May meeting.
It has been an honor to lead the SLC and serve my peer scholars this school year!
The Scholar Leadership Council will reconvene at the start of the 2018-19 school year.
Respectfully Submitted,
Ms. Vania Linares

Scholar Leadership
Council Chair



